NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the year 2020 of the
Monticello Joint Fire District of the County of Sullivan and State of New York has been
adopted by the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Monticello Joint Fire District.

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at the Monticello Joint Fire District Fire Station,
23 Richardson Avenue, Monticello, New York on October 15, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.

A Special Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners will follow at the later of the
conclusion of such Public Hearing or 6:30 p.m., at the same location.

Pursuant to Town Law §181, the Board of Fire Commissioners shall hold a public
hearing to discuss the contents of the proposed budget. At such hearing, any person may
be heard in favor of or against the proposed budget as compiled, or for or against any
item or items therein contained.

A copy of the proposed budget is available at the Office of the Town Clerk of the
Town of Thompson at the Thompson Town Hall, 4052 Route 42, Monticello, New York or
at the Office of the Fire District Secretary at the Monticello Joint Fire District Fire Station,
23 Richardson Avenue, Monticello, New York where it may be inspected by any interested
person during office hours.

Dated: October 1, 2019
By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners

Monticello Joint Fire District
Doreen Huebner, Secretary



